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19 October 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Whole School Curriculum Day - Friday 18 November 2022 

Year 13 – EPQ Day  

 
I am writing to inform you that on Friday 18 November 2022 the normal timetable will be 
suspended to allow Year 13 students the opportunity to organise visits or carry out research that 
will help them with their Extended Personal Qualification. 
 
Possible visits could include: London Zoo, The Courtauld Institute of Art, The British Museum, The 
Royal Academy, The British Library, The Imperial War Museum, The V&A, The Science Museum, 
The Old Operating Theatre Museum, Tate Modern, Theatre visits, The Freud Museum etc. 
 
Alternatively, students could arrange to carry out primary research or secondary research either 
in a local library or in a specialist library in central London. 
 
Students are expected to organise the visits themselves, or in groups, and will be expected to 
provide evidence of where they have been upon their return to their EPQ teacher. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr I Boyce  
Assistant Director of Sixth Form  
 
 


